
Parent Talent Questionnaire 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome to Busy Bee Society! Thank you for supporting our efforts to create great 

experiences for your children.  We need your help! We invite you to join our efforts by adding 

your talents, skills, and interests as resources to our program.   We may call upon you to help 

teach our Busy Bees a new skill or to contribute in other ways. 

 

Name: 

Address: 

Home phone: 

Email: 

What are your hobbies? 

 

 

What are your skills which might help us in our humanitarian efforts? 

 

 

 

 

Please check categories you may be willing to help with. 

o Fundraising 

o Substitute Beekeeper 

o Musical accompaniment 

o Transportation 

o Phoning/emailing 

o Photography 

o Gardening 

o Arts/Crafts 

o Theatre productions 

o Cooking/baking 

o Sewing 


